
With Dear FutureDoc, we hope to encourage both future and current physicians to take time to reflect 
on their mental health and wellbeing. Use the Dear FutureDoc resources to reflect on your mental 
health and wellbeing for personal encouragement and to share your hopes for future physicians.
For more information and resources, please visit NPSAday.org.

Dear FutureDoc 
 Encourage mental health reflection

National 
Physician Suicide 
Awareness Day

This document is intended for awareness-
building and informational purposes only. 

If you or someone you know is struggling or in 
crisis, call or text 988 or chat 988lifeline.org

BROUGHT TO YOU BY: 

Use this notecard to write 
a personal message to 
your future self, and carry 
it around with you or have 
it at your desk for ongoing 
encouragement.

NOTE TO SELF

DOWNLOAD

Use this notecard to write 
an encouraging message 
to a peer or colleague, 
letting them know that 
they are valued.

NOTE TO OTHERS

Use this sign as a 
background to take a 
selfie and post it on social 
media with a message 
about your wellbeing hope 
for all physicians in 2043.

SELFIE SIGN

DOWNLOAD DOWNLOAD

You are capable and compassionate, and you are going to be 
an amazing doctor! No one makes it through medical school 
without support, so remember to seek help when you need it– 
because your wellbeing is an important part of your success!

You mentioned it’s been a tough week. I wanted to let you 
know that your dedication to your patients inspires me to be a 
better doctor. I look up to the way you go above and beyond 
to ensure they receive the highest quality care. You are so 
important to so many people, and I sincerely appreciate all that 
you do.

Jane Doe John Smith

https://npsaday.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/08/PF23_DearFutureDoc_NoteToSelf.pdf
https://npsaday.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/08/PF23_DearFutureDoc_NoteToOthers.pdf
https://npsaday.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/08/PF23_DearFutureDoc_SelfieSign.pdf

